
Monday Dec. 16 
 

Taco Meal Kits  
 

Festive Sweater  
Day 

Tuesday Dec. 17 
 

Canned Goods  
 

Grade 3-5  
Choir Trip 

 
Last day to bring in 
12 days of Kindness 

Donations  

Wednesday Dec. 18 
 

Festive Headwear 
Day 

Gingerbread House 
Raffle 

 

Thursday Dec. 19 Friday Dec. 20 
 

Wear Red & Green 
Day 

 

 

***Parking Reminder*** The staff parking lot adjacent to the playground is not available for parent 
before school, during school, and after school. Parents should ONLY use the drive through drop off 
lane OR park in non-reserved parking spaces in the parking lot off of Acadian.  

Gingerbread House Raffle—One of our amazing EAs, Bruna, made and donated a beautiful     
gingerbread house that we are going to raffle off next Wednesday, Dec. 18. Any student who 
brings in a cash donation to the Food Bank will be entered into the draw. There is no minimum 
donation. 

Spirit Week—Monday December 16-Friday December 20 is Spirit Week at HV. Themes are listed 
for reference on the  calendar above. 

12 Days of Kindness—Tuesday, December 17th is the last day to bring in donations for the 12 
days of Kindness. Please feel free to bring any item from any of the 12 theme days.  

Spring Concert—Save the Date!— Happy Valley will be hosting a Spring Concert February 5 & 6, 2025. 
More information will be shared in January. 

Scent Free—A reminder to parents and students that Happy Valley is a Scent Free Building. Scented prod-
ucts may provoke symptoms in sensitive individuals, including triggering responses in those with allergies 
and chemical sensitivities, the Board expects all staff, students and school district visitors to be aware and 
considerate about the effect of scented products anywhere in the District.  

Illness: If your child is sick please keep them home as we are working hard to keep our staff and student 
population healthy this year. Email your child’s teacher to let them know they will be absent. 

Student Arrival—By now most students should be settled into their classrooms and be comfortable finding 
their way to their classroom from the office. If they arrive after the bell, students should come to the office 
to check in, then independently make their way to their classroom. If a parent/guardian needs to visit any 
part of the school beyond the office they are required to check in at the office and wear a visitor tag during 
the visit.  

Upcoming Dates: 

December 23—January 3—Winter Break 
February 5 & 6—Spring Concert 
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What’s coming up at Happy Valley... 


